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 Confirmation of Accreditation of the Tupelo Public School District by the Southern 

Association of Colleges and Schools Council on Accreditation and School 
Improvement (SACS CASI) 

 
    David Meadows 
    Administrative Assistant 
     
 

 
Mr. Meadows will present a brief report to the Board of Trustees on the formal 
acknowledgement by AdvancED that the Tupelo Public School District has been 
awarded district accreditation by the Southern Association of Colleges and Schools, 
Council on Accreditation and School Improvement.  This action was taken at the 
AdvancED Accreditation Commission Meeting held on June 23, 2009.  Please see the 
attached letter from Dr. Mark Elgart, President/CEO of AdvancED. 
 

Information Only 


